
January Information Exchange Meeting

Description

To All SLAARC Members,

This SUNDAY, January 8th, 2023 at The Witches Hat beginning at 6:30 p.m., we will have our
SLAARC Monthly Information Exchange Meeting.  

I will present the following topic of interest titled “Elmer is returning to the South Lyon Area Amateur
Radio Club”.  

You won’t want to miss it. 

We will also be broadcasting the meeting LIVE via Zoom Meeting for those who cannot attend the
meeting in person.  

The Zoom meeting link; courtesy of Larry Gauthier (K8UT) may be obtained by contacting SLAARC.

73,

Mike Sharpe – W8XH

SLAARC President
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